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Important information about the Ir-sender on 
the DoubleSense Model III 
 
 
It has come to our attention, that some of the DS3 senders are 
sensitive to vibrations and that this will shorten their 
durability. Some of our customers has mounted the sensors on 
thin L-shape profiles, that vibrate easily with a high 
amplitude. This is not a good way to mount the sensors. 
 
Since we have become aware that some of our customers have a 
problem with this, we have developed a new more vibrations safe 
sender. We will replace the old sender with this new type in 
our DS3-kit. The new sender will be colour coded with a White 
sleeving for easy recognition. 
 
We will also offer a trade in price for customer that want to 
replace their old sender. Just send us your old senders, and we 
will send the same quantity in return for only 100 SEK /sender 
and shipping cost. 
 
 
We hope this will help increase the reliability of the DS3 for 
the future business. 
 
 
Best regards 
 
 

 
 
 
 
Jörgen Andersson           
    Managing Director 
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